
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R
C O N T I N U E D  S U P P O R T

June has been a busy and blessed month.
We’re so thankful we were able to go to the northern part of
Malawi again this month because of the support of precious
donors.

While ministering in the Lilongwe District Conference, a three-
day conference held at the headquarters church in Lilongwe,
we were met with such an overwhelming response, it had to be
held outside. 400 people were in attendance, 24 were
baptized in Jesus’ name, and over 15 were filled with the Holy
Spirit!

Every Sunday, we have the tremendous privilege of teaching
and preaching at village churches throughout the nation,
worshipping with each pastor and the precious saints of God.
Throughout June, many have been filled with the Holy Spirit and
there’ve been more than 30 testimonies of miraculous healing.
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HOME BIBLE STUDIES
God is moving in a special way and opening doors into
people's lives! In June, we began Bible studies in one of
the classrooms at the Bible School with some of the
campus guards and a woman who recently moved here
from Nigeria. It’s been a wonderful experience sharing
Jesus with them! We’ve also started another Bible study on
Zoom with a young woman we met on the plane to
Malawi. We believe that the Lord will continue to move
during these small meetings and look forward to the
miraculous!
 
We love and appreciate each one of you and treasure
your continued prayers and contributions to the kingdom
of God.

God Bless!


